LSA Annual Membership Meeting - May 21, 2013

Present - Attendance taken by Jodeen Whitlow (see attached sheet)
Meeting held at Owl Creek Country Club was called to order at 7:10 pm.

1. Welcome by President
- Kim Miller welcomed those present and presented LSA's mission statement.
-An introduction of Board Members was made.
-Thanked everyone for sending Becca Hatch-Purnell, Andrea Sower, Kim Miller and
to the Governing Council Meeting. LSA was recognized by USFS
for our high level of retention of Introductory Members.
-LSA will be implementing a Safe Sport program.

2, Membership Report

-Presented by Rebecca Hatch-Purnell (see attached report)

-Rebecca explained the changes made to our 2013 Membership enrollment forms
2 parent signatures required and witnessed.
First Family/Single member minimum age changed from 16 to 18 years old. Parents are
encouraged to keep their parent membership.
Waivers will only be signed one time per year, at membership renewal.

-Encouraged all to keep family memberships.

3. Year In Review
-Becca discussed the drop in membership during 2012/13, mainly due to the economy. She
would like to see our LTS membership at 400 for 2013/14 and is hopeful the Olympic year will
help. We had 229 tests passed this year. LSA was well represented this year with our Regional
Skaters, Ice Dancing Teams, Solo Dance, and our synchro team. We hosted several rewarding
clinics. We continue to offer ballet and off-ice conditioning to better improve our skaters.

4, Treasurer's Report
-Presented by Andrea Sower.
-Andrea discussed the financials over the past year.

5. Vice President's Report
-Andrea Sower discussed the importance of ice monitor coverage and the impact of not
having an ice monitor on each session costs skaters and coaches valuable time playing their
own music.
-We are trying to avoid a mandatory program for ice monitors.




6. Skating Director's Update
-Rebeca Hatch-Purnell announced LSA will be hosting the EGLR Competition the 1st
week of October. She expressed the need for all members to volunteer for the week
long competition and asked the attending to ask family and friends to volunteer. -
-Hosting EGLR will help fund our skating program.

Motion to close meeting made by Amy Scheinler and seconded by Sheri Weyhing. Meeting adjourned
at 7:45pm.

Respectfully submitted,
Jodeen Whitlow



